
September 20th, 1927

The Manager,
King Edward Hotel, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sire-
Sir Arthur Ourrie, who is

attending the Centennial Celebration of the Univer 
sity of Toronto, will arrive at your hotel on the 
morning of October 6th. rould you be so good as 
to arrange to have a room available for him 
immediately on his arrival. He will remain until 
the night of the 8th.

Yours faithfully,

7'ilfrid Bovey


